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Request for Intervention Case# 2020-00290

RE: Bluegrass Utility Operating Company, LLC application for an adjustment to rates and Approval of 
Construction

On October 5th, residents of Persimmon Ridge received a letter from Bluegrass Water Utility 
Operating Co., LLC indicating a proposed rate increase of 174% from $35 monthly to $96.14 along 
with several other locations being raised to this same amount.  

It is questionable, at best, to think that each of these neighborhoods warrant the same overall 
monthly costs regardless of the condition the facility is in or the number of residents in each 
location.  

Our understanding is that rate increases are only to be based on the work done – and that should be 
based on the work done to our facility alone.  A rate should not be increased based on future 
projections of work to be performed.  

We are requesting a denial of such enormous rate increases without substantiated proof of the work 
done.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Traci Hedden-Morreau

Jack M. Jones, JR

280 Persimmon Ridge Drive 

Louisville, KY 40245

-- 
Thank you,
Traci

OCT 19 2020




